
From:   John Winch   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 10, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0115-EX-ST-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The STA application is for frequencies 2011MHz and 2230MHz in Atlanta, Georgia.  This band is not
within AFTRCC jurisdiction.


